
The Osborn Hosts Centenarian Luncheon 
 

 
 

The Osborn senior living community in Rye, NY recently held a festive Centenarian Luncheon, 
honoring 18 of its residents who were celebrating milestone birthdays this year. Each of them is 
now between 100-106. Pictured are two of these esteemed Centenarians with Michele Schreer 
(center), Director of Sterling Park at The Osborn. The Osborn, which was named as one of the 

nation’s “Best Continuing Care Retirement Communities” by Newsweek for 2024, offers 
Independent Living, Assisted Living, Memory Care, and Skilled Nursing on its 56-acre arboretum 

campus. 


